
 

Park Management Notification 

Feral animal control operation and partial park closure – Alpine National Park 

 

The Australian Alps Walking 
Track and the Brabralung Trail 
from Mt Hotham to Dinner 
Plain will remain open. 

Access to Blue Rag Range 
Track (after 29 October) 
is from Basalt North 
Track only. 

The Dargo High Plains Road 
is closed. 

Note: no shooting will occur within 300m 
of any private property or public roads 
adjacent to the Deer Control Area. 


